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Comments:  

I support hr80 
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Comments:  

Aloha Chair Nakashima & Committee Members, 

I am serving my fourth consecutive term on the North Shore Neighborhood Board 
Sub-District 1 ( Mokule'ia to Ka'ena) which I am a lifetime resident and a Waialua 
Piko Ohana. 

I support HCR 95 & HR 80 if tour helicopters fly in my geographical area of 
Waialua and The North Shore they are urged to follow the same flight route 
offshore that the Army and military does.   The Army has representing them at 
our neighborhood board and others giving a monthly report which is mainly 
training dates that especially impacts the community regarding vehicular traffic 
and heilicopter flying to and from their training areas.  Kawaihapai Airfield is such 
a place and the airfield is owned by the Army and leased to the State Department 
of Transportation Airports Division.  Civil Aviation is closed during their training 
dates.  They follow that route avoiding flying over residential areas in case they 
have an emergency which includes crashes similar to what happend in 
Kailua.   Mahalo. 

Thomas T Shirai Jr 

Mokule'ia, Waialua 
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